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All Board members

Please see the attached file for comments on the AMPTS 2020 proposed changes. While my
comments are straight and to the point, I have been involved with emissions and CARB for the
past 35 years of my life. It is with a sad heart that I have had to bring these things contained in
my comments to light but enough is enough.  There are big problems at the ARB El Monte, CA
facility and how it is being run and it can just no longer be swept under the carpet. I am a CA
tax payer and a CA business owner that pays the taxes that allow you all to have a job. 

Steve Cole
TTS Inc.

mailto:cotb@arb.ca.gov
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